
 

 

8th Annual  
Symphony of 
Stitches 
A one-day symposium of 
Shenandoah Valley History & Artifacts  
Saturday, April 22, 2017  
 

St. Paul’s Heritage Center,  
106 S. High St, Edinburg, VA  

“Marching into the Twentieth Century” 
 

Talks: 
Old Community Bands & Sports in the Valley Through WWI 
The Valley Goes to WWI  
Home Life in WWI  
Christmas:  Parades, Quilts, Memorabilia & Festivities Before 1940  

 

Special features: 
Displays:  of original artifacts, apparel, photos. 
Show & Tell: Bring WWI or holiday artifacts (including wartime souvenirs), quilts,    
                                  letters, photos and share stories about them.  
Silent Auction:  of antiques, collectables, holiday castoffs and more. 

 

Registration Options 
Full Day Registration ................................................................................ $35 
Full Day Group Registration- group of 5 or more .. . . . . . . . . .  $30 
        (register together and get  the group discount!)  
Half Day Registration: ...................................................................... $20 
Lunch (or bring your own) ........................................................................ $10 
 

100% of registration fees are donated to the Edinburg Heritage Foundation. 
 

Further Information 
Sandra Armentrout: 540-984-9309 or Jean Martin 540-459-7377 -  stitchesVA@GMail.com . 

 


